



ST DAVID'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL Love God, Love Learning, Love Life

Headteacher: Miss E Richards
Telephone: 01792 512212
www.stdavidscatholicprimary.swansea.sch.uk
Email: st.davids.primaryschool@swansea-edunet.gov.uk

Dear Parents,

On March 4th and March 5th the school was visited by ESTYN as a follow up to the Inspection in October 2017. St David's Catholic Primary School was judged to have made sufficient progress in relation to the recommendations following the core inspection. As a result, Her Majesty's Chief Inspector of Education and Training in Wales has removed the school from any further follow-up activity.

Estyn reviewed 5 recommendations:

- Raise the attainment of more able pupils
- Develop pupils' ability to make decisions and choices in relation to their own learning
- Plan for pupils to have more opportunities to apply their numeracy and ICT skills in other subject areas
- Improve the provision for Welsh
- Strengthen leadership and management at all levels and develop the governing body's role as a critical friend

Estyn were pleased with the progress that the school had made in all recommendations, especially the attainment of More Able pupils and the development of pupils' ability in making their own decisions and choices in relation to their own learning. Estyn felt that the school had improved the provision for the use of ICT across the Curriculum. Pupils are able to use their Numeracy skills confidently across the curriculum. Criw Cymraeg are leading assemblies, initiating playground games and introducing 'sentence of the week.' They promote Welsh around the school.

Thank you for the continued support from you as parents, the committed hard working staff and most importantly the children of St David's School. We strive to continue with school improvement and development for all your children.

Yours sincerely,

F. Richards.

E Richards